www.compalliance.org

Michael E. Kenneally Executive Director

March 12, 2024

Binghamton Johnson City Joint Sewage Board Attn: Elliott Wagner 4480 Vestal Road Vestal, NY 13850

Dear Mr. Wagner,

We are pleased to announce that the Binghamton Johnson City Joint Sewage Board has qualified for the Comp Alliance Safe Workplace Award for its performance during policy year 2022. The enclosed award check signifies the Binghamton Johnson City Joint Sewage Board's commitment to minimizing workplace accidents and keeping its employees healthy and safe.

The Safe Workplace Award Program is a monetary award that benefits Comp Alliance members who have had positive loss experience during a given policy year. The Comp Alliance Board of Trustees implemented this program to reward its members whose commitment to safety is reflected in its favorable loss experience. Since the inception of the Safe Workplace Award in 2019, we have awarded more than \$4.1 million to our municipal and school members.

We appreciate your continued membership in the program and look forward to helping you keep your workforce healthy and safe.

Michael Kenneally

Comp Alliance, Executive Director

RECEIVED

MAY 21 2024

Binghamton - Johnson City Wastewater Treatment Plant



Plan Manager: Wright Risk Management 900 Stewart Avenue, Suite 600, Garden City, NY 11530. Phone: 866-697-6922 Fax: 516-227-2352

